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Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Children’s Church
We asked the kids what it means to do right. Then, we broke down the beatitudes, verse by verse. We asked what each qualifier meant (what it means to be poor in spirit, hungry and thirsty for righteousness, ect.) then, we examined the rewarded blessing for that qualifier. Once we had defined them all, we sat and learned that we did not do these things to earn the reward associated with the action, we did them because we love GOD. When we love GOD and truly pursue a relationship with Him, we will naturally cultivate these actions and tendencies in ourselves. We were only able to make it through peacemaker due to time constraints.
· What does it mean to be poor in spirit?
· What does it mean to mourn?
· What does it mean to meek?
· What does it mean to hunger and thirst for righteousness?
· What does it mean to show mercy?
· What does it mean to be pure in heart?
· What does it mean to be a peacemaker?










Coming up this week
Sign up for the All church retreat! It’s scheduled for August 11-13th, contact Bobby  at Bobby@libcov.org for registration details. Or sign up here by clicking this link. Scholarships are available!
All Church Retreat Registration

Keep in Mind
August 2nd Sunday: Barefoot Bay! 
Where: 1461 N Midlothian Rd, Mundelein, IL 60060
When: 11:00 AM, Sunday August 13th
What: Cooling off in the hottest month of summer with some cool folks!
How much: $10 for kids, $13 for adults. Keep an eye out for group discount information!

